
Lots of Projects coming up, your help is appreciated!!

Hello Castle friends..  As you may or may not know, we have lots of projects ongoing at
Charleville Castle.  Most Notably, our "Raise the Roof" project, a big project where we hope to
re-roof the chapel at Charleville Castle in the hope of ensuring it's survival.  

  

We have the materials but this material needs to be prepared and brought to the roof of the
chapel and put in place.  It is a complex and detailed project but before that happens, we need
to prepare our staging area and temporary project office. 

  

If you or someone you know is available and interested in giving your time and energies to our
project, please let us know by emailing ianocastle@gmail.com  and we can give you more info..

  

All hands on deck and all help is muchly appreciated!
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